
        

 

 

 

 

 
      

   
 

      
   

 
     

 
    

 
   

 
       

    
   

 

 

Line 2 (Bloor-Danforth) Wheel Flats Update 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 10, 2019 adopted the following motion: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Direct staff to host at least one information session and public consultation on the 
actions taken to date and proposed next steps. 

2. Direct staff to report back in Q1 2020 on: 

a. The status of the number of wheel flats on Line 2 and the overall trend; and, 

b. Results, conclusions and lessons learned from the investigation. 

c. The findings and feedback of the information session/public consultation to 
inform members of the public, specifically residents living in close proximity to 
Line 2, on the conclusions, lessons and next steps, as a result of the 
investigation. 
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